
 

 
  

 

                            

 

Friday Bulletin 2nd July 2021 
Dear Parents 

 
An unprecedented number of schools have been dealing with Covid incidents and outbreaks this 
week which has caused disruption. The end of term is nearly with us and we just need to stay the 
course for a while longer. We will of course then need to wait and see what the advice from 
government will be for the new term.  We’ll let you know when we do! 

 
Leavers’ Service  
Having been advised to avoid facilitating any indoor gatherings of visitors, it is with regret that 
we’ve taken the decision to exclude visitors from the school leavers’ service in church on 15th 
July.  Parents of children in class 2 might know that the class have been working hard to prepare 
a recorder recital for the event.  Given how hard the children are practicing, we’re keen to give 
them their moment of glory: I’ve spoken with Carolyn and the plan is to give an outdoor 
performance for parents at the school gate at 3.15pm on our return from church.  We request that 
parents remain socially distanced during the performance. 
 

         Sports Day  
Weather permitting, Sports Day will take place next Wednesday 7th July.  A reserve date of 14th 
July may also be used.  The event will start at 2pm.  Those who have applied should now have 
been issued with their tickets. We regret that people who turn up on the day without a ticket will 
not be allowed in.  Please note that those who attend should remain in their allocated seats as a 
condition of entry to the school grounds.  Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

 
         School E-Nurse – Support for health conditions 

In order to provide health support and advice for children in Cumbria, there is an easy to access 
online E-School Nurse Service.  Video clinics are available for parents and carers across the 
whole of Cumbria every Monday afternoon and all day Tuesday and Thursdays.  Instead of being 
face to face, you will talk to the nurse over a live video link that is private and secure.  The nurse, 
in consultation with you, will assess the child's health problems and provide you with support and 
advice.  For more information on the E-School Nurse video clinic please read the E-School 
Nurse Service user (PDF 302KB).  To book an appointment telephone: 0300 3034 365.  
 
 Action Ants Slip and Slide Day 
Next Friday 9th July the children will be taking part in a fun-filled afternoon with Action Ants.  As 
there is a high possibility of them getting very wet, we suggest that the children bring towels and 
have shorts and a t-shirt to change into and perhaps even a swimming costume to wear 
underneath. 

https://cumbria.gov.uk/elibrary/view.aspx?id=112454
https://cumbria.gov.uk/elibrary/view.aspx?id=112454


     

 

Clerk vacancy 
Could I draw everyone’s attention to our search for a new clerk to governors.  The position has 
very flexible hours and is advertised on the school website here with closing date on Tuesday. 

 

 
  

 
Duncan Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
Diary Dates (subject to change due to COVID restrictions) 
Sports Day      7th July 
Action Ants      9th July 
Leavers’ service (updated advice is to exclude parents) 15th July 2pm   
End of summer term     16th July 2pm 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 5th July2021 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Athletics                  Thursday – Razzamatazz 
  
Tuesday –     Gardening        Friday – Football 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Summer Craft 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 

https://www.crosbyravensworth.cumbria.sch.uk/vacancies/

